
Public Health Update for Schools - 1st April 2020

Although schools are closed for most Children and Young People it is important to be aware that your Public 
Health School Nurses is still available to support children aged 11-19yrs.  Any child can make direct contact 
through the Chat Health number where staff remain available to offer help and support around emotional or  
physical concerns a child or young person is experiencing.

The contact number for confidential advice and support  from ChatHealth is: 07507332258

Also the Children's Commissioner has circulated a Children’s Guide to Coronavirus you may find useful for 
posting on your websites and forwarding on to parents and pupils 
https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/03/cco-childrens-guide-to-coronavirus.pdf
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